
HWDSB
February 11, 2017

Office of the City Clerk
Hamilton City Hall
71 Main Street West, 1st Floor
Hamilton, ON L8P4Y5

Dear Community Partner:

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB) is reimagining its role in the community and
revitalizing its approach to education.

A letter, dated November 15, 2016, was sent to you indicating that HWDSB Trustees approved a
motion to begin accommodation reviews of elementary schools in Ancaster and West Hamilton.
The accommodation review process for both these review areas have continued since that time.

The final Public Meetings for Ancaster and West Hamilton are scheduled as follows:

Ancaster - Thursday March 9, 2017 6:00pm Ancaster Secondary School

West Hamilton - Wednesday March 8, 2017 6:00pm Sir John A Macdonald Secondary School

You remain crucial to this process and we invite you to the meeting that would be of interest to you
to hear your input, feedback and questions.

Please contact Sue Phillips at reviews(5>hwdsb.on.ca or by calling 905-527-5092, extension 2285 if
you have further questions.

Additional information can be found online at www.hwdsb.on.ca/reviews.

We look forward to the opportunities ahead and our bright future in education, together. •
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Sincerely,

Todd White
Trustee, Ward 5

Chair of the Board

Jeff Beattie
Trustee, Wards 9 &10
Vice-Chair of the Board
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